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I'm one of the ladies that attend and have done so for the past 16years
I support the comments made by Catherine Maher and hoping, like her that something can be
done, in the short term, so that we may be able to continue  In the long term, a creative space
be included, so that we can continue our "Ladies Shed", in supporting each other during the
hard times  "Many of my ladies have been with me since the very beginning, so it is not just
an art class to learn a new skill. It is bringing a community together, one of friendship and
companionship, its a counselling session, a shoulder to cry on, a forum to bounce ideas
around, a safe place Its
about Creativity but also its about Life
My students come from far and wide and include the areas of Terrey Hills, Killara, Pymble,
Dee Why, Mosman, Narabeen, Scotland Island, Davidson, Palm Beach, Newport, Allambie, St
Ives, Killarney Heights and Belrose Whilst on the site, students will buy plants, homewares,
coffee, lunch, furniture
During the redevelopment of the nursery, I know that my classroom will be bulldozed
completely
I am unclear as to whether another teaching/community space is to be built Obviously I would
like to see a space where I could continue my twice weekly classes but I fear that once
the demolition occurs and we have a forced extended break, our groups of ladies from
Garden Shed Mosaics will be dispersed permanently
I guess I'm asking for 2 things: 1. is there any way a demountable classroom could be set up
in the far corner of the carpark during demolition/construction, so our weekly classes can
continue? I am under the impression that the site will remain open for trade, so remaining
open for my classes would be wonderful!
2. will there be a new classroom located in the redevelopment that will serve as a
creative/community space that I could use once the redevelopment has been completed?
I really would hate to see our groups dispersed due to redevelopment and 'progress' It is for
our wellbeing, both mental and physical  Thank you




